
Calling All 1st Grade Students! 
 

 
 

Come join Mrs. Susina for the  
St. Benedict “Booked for Lunch” Club 

 
The “Booked for Lunch” Club will meet on Tuesday, May 20th during lunch.  We 

will be reading The One and Only Stuey Lewis: Stories from the Second Grade by Jane 
Schoenberg, which was a 2014 Monarch nominee.  Students should have the book read 
before our meeting date so that we can discuss the entire book. 

 
“So what if Stuey isn’t the world’s best reader, is only allowed to trick or treat 

around one block, doesn’t get to play on his soccer dream team, and has to put up with 
the most annoying girl on the planet. Somehow Stuey always makes life work and when 
he puts his mind to it, he can survive anything—even second grade.” 

 
Students can check this book out of our school library (keep in mind we have only 

one copy) or the public library.  If you would like Mrs. Susina to order a copy of the book 
for you, please send $6 (cash if possible) to school.  Contact Mrs. Susina at 
jsusina@stbenedict.com if you have any questions. 
              
  
Student Name:       Homeroom/Teacher:     
 
Parent Email (for email reminder):          
 
Please circle one: 
 
I will get my own copy of the book. I would like Mrs. Susina to order ($6 enclosed). 
 

mailto:jsusina@stbenedict.com

